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DeKalb County

ROCKBRIDGE ROAD WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT PROJECT

Frequently Asked Questions

1. What is the purpose of the Rockbridge Road Water Main Replacement project?

The purpose of the Rockbridge Road Water Main Replacement project is to replace approximately 36,000-
feet, or nearly seven miles of aging water main along Rockbridge Road. The project will remove the current
six-inch water main and install a new 8-inch water main to provide improved water services and help
manage future demand for water services. The majority of the existing water main has exceeded its useful
life, as the date of installation ranges from 1954 to 1964.

2. When will the project begin and end?

The project is scheduled to begin in September 2017. The water main replacement project is expected to be
substantially complete within 20 months.

3. What s the location of the water main work and what are the work hours during construction?

The water main replacement construction along Rockbridge Road will occur between Memorial Drive and
South Deshon Road (see map on Page 2). Normal construction hours are from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.,
Monday through Friday, excluding major holidays. However, in some instances, weekend work could be
necessary.

4. How will this project affect my daily routine?

Nearly 6,000 business and residential parcels will be impacted directly and indirectly. To speed up the
completion of the water main installation, two construction crews will be working to complete the work.
One crew will begin at Stone Mountain-Lithonia Road and the other crew will begin at S. Deshon. Both crews
will be working westward toward Memorial Drive.
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5. What impact will construction have on traffic along Rockbridge Road and the surrounding
community?

Significant traffic delays and Single-lane closures are expected on Rockbridge Road between Memorial Drive
and South Deshon Road during the 20-month project. There will be an increase in construction equipment
traffic at certain times during construction. Traffic control and safety measures will be implemented to
assist motorists in moving safely through the construction zone.

6. Who can | contact if | have additional questions or need more information about the Rockbridge Road
Water Main Replacement project?

Please call the DWM Outreach team and provide a current phone number and email address to be added to
a contact list. For general project updates or information, contact the DWM Project Information Line at: 1-
800-986-1108, Monday through Friday, from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., or email:
projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov.
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